May 2025 Office Newsletter

Dear Parents and Families,

We would like to give many thanks to you for an extraordinary school year! The entire staff at All

Aboard...Learning Express, Inc. would like to thank everyone for the many wonderful memories we have
made.

As tradition goes, we celebrate the year’s success with our annual End of the Year Block Party. We are thrilled
to announce that this will be taking place this year. This event is scheduled on F riday, June 13" beginning at
1:00 p.m. and ending at 5:00 p.m. There is no school on Friday, June 13™. The last day of school will be
Thursday, June 12®, All families are invited, and encouraged to clear their schedules for the Block Party
festivities! More information regarding the Block Party will be coming home soon.

The following are some important reminders:
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We are so glad the weather has been warming up (we hope it will continue to do so!) This will allow us to spend more
time on our playground! Keep in mind that sandals are not appropriate footwear allowed at school. All children

should be wearing socks and gym shoes. Please be sure that your child has plenty of spare clothes that are weather
appropriate. If your child does have a potty accident or spill at school, we will not be able to borrow clothes from
other children as a change of clothes.

[f you are registered and have not turned in updated paperwork and fees for the 2025 Summer Camp, please do so as
soon as possible. All paperwork and fees are due on May 2™, Please remember, all forms necessary for registration
can be accessed on our school website.

2025 Summer Camp Orientation will take place on Thursday, May 8th at 6:15 p.m. This is for families that are new to
AALE, if you would like to attend anyways, that is fine.

Updated paperwork and fees for the 2025- 2026 School Year are duc no later than May 23", We have families on our
waitlist who are awaiting any spots that may become available, so please ensure your spot by turning in all necessary
paperwork and fees by the due date.

We are thrilled to be hosting our Annual Spring Fundraiser again this year on May 3™ at Coaches Bar and Grill.

Please see the office to purchase tickets and bring a friend or two. It is amazing evening with superb auction items.
This is always a nice way to spend some time with our parents and enjoy a night out while supporting All
Aboard...Learning Express, Inc. It is a great time that you won’t want to miss. $13 from each ticket purchased will g0
toward your mandatory school fundraising fee.

We will be closed on Monday, May 26™ for Memorial Day.
Report cards, diplomas, and portfolios will be sent home June 3.
with completed student individual accounts (all fees/tuition paid).
End of the year celebrations: All celebrations are in person and at 10:30 in the morning. § i
o AaTuesday June 3™ §

o Bb Wednesday June 4t

o CcThursday June 5th
o

Kk Monday, June 2nd

Happy Spring!

All Aboard...Learning Express, Inc.



